CITY OF CHICAGO

BYRON SIGCHO-LOPEZ
ALDERMAN, 25TH WARD

15 May 2024

TO THE PRESIDENT AND MEMBERS OF CITY COUNCIL:

Your Committee on Housing and Real Estate for which a meeting was held on May 15%, 2024,
was referred an ordinance, introduced by the Department of Housing for amendment to ERAP
subscription-based software license agreement with Unqork, Inc. for past use of proprietary
platform through November 3, 2023 and for projected use and access by Department of Housing
for the period April 30, 2023 through December 31, 2024

(02024-0008906)

Having the same under advisement, begs leave to report and recommend that Your Honorable
Body Pass the proposed communication transmitted herewith.

The recommendation was Passed by the same roll call as was used to determine quorum in
Committee.

Sincerely,

e

Byron Sigcho-Lépez
Chairman, Committee on Housing & Real Estate

121 NORTH LASALLE STREET, CHICAGO, ILLINOIS 60602



